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Mr Chairman, 
 
As a staff member of DRC, we would like to support HB1413.  As an organization that believes 
that access to food is a human right, this will eliminate the red tape that has plagued many 
charitable organizations over the years and is similar to the Hotdish law passed in Minnesota a 
few years ago.  It was successful there and it will be successful here in North Dakota.  
 
As a city councilman in Casselton we also are just starting senior meals in our community as of 
last month and they have worked wonders bringing our community together.  This will ensure 
that we could theoretically expand the program or offer other programs within our city as well. 
 
We urge a DO PASS on this Legislation. 
 


